
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2016 

 

The UAA Faculty Senate disputes the arguments advanced by President 

Johnsen to the Board of Regents on the consolidation of the Colleges and 

School of Education to one college administered by UAF. The UAA Faculty 

Senate urges the Board of Regents to reject this recommendation also 

because of its unknown impact on accreditation, inadequate faculty 

involvement in the decision-making process, and failure to follow 

established due process procedures. Moreover, the UAA Faculty Senate has 

concerns about the possible negative effects on our mission resulting from 

implementation of the recommendation in the proposed time frame.  

 


